
Please accept this email as my support for the motion being brought forth by Counsellor Josh 
Morgan so have Civic Administration prioritize and deal with development issues in my area.  If 
anyone would like me to provide details of personal experiences related to this issue, please let 
me know, but I believe Mr. Morgan has succinctly summarized the issues and desired outcome. 
 
Thank you 
 
Kevin Manson 
 


